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*
In Reply Refer To:
Dockets: 50-313/87-40

50-368/87-40 1

!
iArkansas Power & Light Company

ATTN: Mr. Gene Campbell ,

Vice President, Nuclear i
Operations i

P.O. Box 551 -

Little Rock, Arkansas 72203
|

Gentlemer: |

t

Thank you for your letter dated January 22, 1988, in which you informed
;this agency of the action you are taking to evaluate the security organization

at Arkansas Nuclear One. We will review the results of.the evaluation, upon

completion, based on your followup letter or during a future inspection.
I

Sincerely, ,

Original Signed By

L.h.ChikE, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

.

cc:
Arkansas Nuclear One
ATTN: J. M. Levine, Director !

Site Nuclear Operations
P.O. Box 608 |
Russellville, Arkansas 72801 i

Arkansas Radiation Control Program Director !
:

A ce to DMB (IE04)

bec distrib. by RIV:
R. D. Martin, RA Resident Inspector |
RPSB Section Chief, DRP/A '.
Lisa Shea, RM/ALF RIV File !

DRP DRS ;

MIS SYSTEM RSTS Operator |
Inspector Section Chief |L. A. Yandell R. L. Bangart i

R. E. Hall Project Engineer, DRP/A j
G. Dick, NRR Project Inspector
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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY i

January 22, 1988 '

BCAN018810

L. J. Callan, Director
Division of Reactor Projects
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-313/50-368
License No. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Schedule for Evaluation of Security Organization
(Inspection Report 50-313/87-40; 50-368/87-40)

Dear Mr. Callan:

As discussed in the subject inspection report, Arkansas Power and
Light is currently evaluating the security organization at Arkansas
Nuclear One to ensure that staffing is adequate to meet all the

,

requirements of contingency plans. Completion of this review is i
expected by March 1,1988, and the results will be forwarded to your 1office at that time. 1

I

Very y Yours,

.s . j

Dan R. Howard
Manager, Licensing

DRH:JDJ:djm

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555 |
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